CRAWLEY AND DISTRICT MODEL AIRCRAFT CLUB TURBULATOR

August 2017.

CADMAC was founded in 1960, and is affiliated to the British Model Flying Association, which is the governing body for all aspects of model flying in Great Britain. The Turbulator newsletter has been produced since 1965, relying on regular reports and contributions from Club members. The Club website is at www.cadmac.org.uk.



Dick James, seen here at the Grattons is not flying his 'Nippy' on 10 foot lines, a telephoto lens effect shows pilot and model in the same frame.

Holy Trinity.

The weather has not been good for us at the school on Thursday Evenings, flying has ben limited to a couple of nights through July and none so far in August. The Scale Rubber contest got off to a good start with 6 flying in good conditions in early July, but that has been about it for them. Some small RC flyers had a few flights but the regulars seem to have deserted us. Hopefully the conditions will improve and we can get some flying in before the dark evenings come back.

Dovers Green.

Some damage had been reported and the repairs made. The locks have been changed, but the decision was made not to email the new numbers for security reasons. They can be found by phoning or talking to Norman of Dick Stepney.

BBQ.

The forecast for this weekend looks good, so come long to the BBQ at Dovers Green for the usual bun fight. I understand that toilets have been arranged, so partners and children will be accommodated.

Mind the lines.

The Grattons has been busy during the summer, grass cutting and flying being the order of the day. I witnessed some good stunt flying form Kim, Dick and Ken as well as seeing my Weatherman fly again. I hope to get well enough to fly it myself shortly.

A rather special model was brought along by Rob Taylor, a diesel powered Vickers Viscount. Unfortunately it was not possible to get all four AM 25 diesels running at the same time so a proper flight was not made. Rob says he will take the engines out for servicing as they have not been run for some time.



CADMAC Annual BBQ.

This event takes place at the Dovers Green flying field on the 12th August, with a backup date of 19th August if rained off. All are welcome.

Apart from the excellent food available on the day, the Committee has organized a portable TOILET to be installed for both dates.

Let's hope the weather Gods are kind to us this year; we hope to see you all

2017 CADMAC committee contact details

there.

If telephoning committee members, please do so before 9pm.

Chairman Dick Stepney	07729 037326	chairman@cadmac.org.uk
Secretary Robin Bennett	01293 415550	secretary@cadmac.org.uk
Treasurer Richard Ellis	07812 085228	treasurer@cadmac.org.uk
Membership Sec Terry Adams	07831 300339	membership@cadmac.org.uk
Comp Sec Alex Cameron	0780 4748333	alex@cadmac.org.uk
Safety Officer Fred Reed	07961 542221	safety-officer@cadmac.org.uk
Newsletter Editor Jack Darby	01293 528612	newsletter-editor@cadmac.org.uk
Control-line Rep Tony Satchell	07454 704758	control-line-rep@cadmac.org.uk
Helicopter Rep Gary Easton	07701 298147	helicopter-rep@cadmac.org.uk
Webmaster Alex Cameron	0780 4748333	alex@cadmac.org.uk